
‭June 21, 2024‬

‭The Honourable Todd Smith, Minister of Education‬
‭Ministry of Education‬
‭315 Front Street West, 14th Floor‬
‭Toronto, ON, M7A 0B8‬

‭Dear Minister Smith,‬

‭On behalf of the Waterloo Region District School Board of Trustees, I would like to congratulate you on‬
‭your appointment as Minister of Education.‬

‭I am especially pleased with the appointment of someone with decades of government experience‬
‭including as the Minister of Children, Community and Social Services. I also believe the knowledge you‬
‭have gained as someone with an educator in their own family will be invaluable to your work.‬

‭I look forward to working together to continue to build a strong and robust public education system for all‬
‭students in the Waterloo Region and the Province of Ontario over the years to come.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Joanne Weston‬
‭Chairperson of the Board of Trustees‬
‭Waterloo Region District School Board‬

‭cc:‬ ‭WRDSB Trustees‬


